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Martinez, Natanael

From: Connelly, Kristin D.

Sent: Saturday, October 15, 2016 8:39 PM

To: Koster, Vanessa; Schiller, Lynn; Martinez, Natanael

Subject: Fwd: Walker's Point NID

 

 

 

 
Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone 

 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: Brian Kopec-Farrell <brianunited@gmail.com>  

Date: 10/15/16 8:18 PM (GMT-06:00)  

To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov>  

Cc: Ann Pieper <ann@pieperproperties.com>  

Subject: Walker's Point NID  

I am writing to support the proposed Walker's Point NID. Unfortunately, I will be unable to attend the meeting on Oct 17th.  
 
My wife, Rebekah, and I have been a residents of Walker's Point for 15 years and own 813 S. 3rd Street.  We have a 2 year old daughter 

named Iris. 
 
I view the NID as an opportunity for residents to have a voice in a comprehensive vision for the neighborhood and look forward to working 

with all members of our community.  In the 15 years I have lived here this is the first time someone has taken the time and made the effort to 

develop a platform for making concerted coordinated efforts to improve the neighborhood.  I thank Ann and Ursula for their efforts. Without 

this platform I am concerned that the status quo will continue which is unacceptable.  It is time for residents and businesses to take some 

ownership in the way our neighborhood is developing and I believe this NID can be a starting point for improving our neighborhood. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian Kopec-Farrell 

 

 

--  

Brian Kopec-Farrell, JD 

813 S. 3rd Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53204 


